
MESSAGE FROM AKASAKA FIRE STATION 

 The TFD is going to hold the Spring Fire Prevention Campaign 

from March 1 to March 7, 2018. 

The Fire Prevention Campaign in the US dates back to 1922, 

when the Fire Prevention Week was started.  Meanwhile,  

Japan started the Campaign in1930 after the US. 

The Akasaka Fire Station (2-16-9, Minami-Aoyama, 

Minato-ku) is going to give the Fire and Emergency Drill in the 

Akasaka Fire Station from 10 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on March 2 

(Friday) during its “open house” event. 

There you can try a lot!......Fire hose water shooting, 

firefighting with an extinguisher, a quake simulator truck, 

AED life saving training, and more. 

COME AND JOIN US!! 

 

（Drill in 2017） 


